
ALASKA STATE LEGISLATURE 
HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES 

RESEARCH AGENCY 

Pouch Y, State Capitol 
Juneau, Alaska 99811 

(907) 465-3991 

Greg Dogget, Acting Chief 
Water Section, Division of Forest, 
Land and Water Management 
Department of Natural Resources 
323 E. 4th Avenue 
Anchorage, Alaska 99501 

Dear Mr. Dogget: 

March 12, 1981 

We recently completed the enclosed report on industrial water use. The 
report represents part of a larger effort to analyze water rights issues 
in Alaska which we hope to continue during the interim. 

I have included 12 copies of the report, so that you can distribute them 
to Steve Mack and members of the State Water Board. We appreciate the 
assistance you have provided and hope that you find the report useful. 

Sincerely, 

Susan Brody 
Acting Director 

Enclosures 


